
19 February 2024 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Leaver’s Hoodies 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ 
Hoody 2024 for your child.   
 
You can choose from a few different styles which come in a 
range of colours.  The front of the garment will have the 
school logo embroidered on it and the back will look like the 
image shown here with all pupil’s names contained within 
the 24.  There is also the option to personalise your child’s 
hoody with a nickname should they wish, at a small 
additional cost. 
 
To place an order from our online shop please click on the 
link below and login using the unique ID number 

Link:  https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 
Unique ID: J03990YR6 

 
For help with sizing please refer to the table below or use this link https://www.fizz-
hoodies.co.uk/sizing/  
 

 
 

 
 
The deadline for placing orders is 14 March 2024.  Unfortunately, no orders can be 
taken after this date as they will have missed the print date. 
 
Any queries, please contact me on rebecca_oliver@btinternet.com and I’ll do my 
best to help.  All orders will be delivered direct to school and distributed to your 
child before their residential trip.  
 
Thank you  
 
Rebecca Oliver 
Parent 
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